
11/15/21, 2:38 PM Mont Vernon, New Hampshire - Official Town Website - MVCC February 2020 Minutes

https://www.montvernonnh.us/index.php/minutes/281-conservation-commission-minutes-2020/1428-test 1/1

Meeting Minutes
                                                                        Mont Vernon Conservation Commission
                                                               Meeting Date: February 12, 2020

 

Meeting Brought to Order: 7:34 PM @ MV Town Hall
 
Present: Joanne Draghetti, Judy Brophy, Peter Tedder, Jay Wilson. All alternates seated.
 
We decided to take up the January minutes at the next meeting.
 
Old Business
We went over the response to the Wetland Permit Application for the library. DES mentioned all the issues that we had seen.
 
Joanne announced that the Wetland Ordinance Warrant Article will not be on the warrant this year due to some untimely
editing by the Planning Board. Next year we might want to petition the warrant article to make sure it appears.
 
The Conservation Commission should identify wetlands on the maps from the Nahua Regional Planning Commission. Joanne will
ask Shelly about the map.
 
Jay Wilson reported that three poles are in at Carlton pond. We identified how the Trustees of the Trust funds will be spent by
building the cross culvert and adding to the handicapped access trail around the pond.
 
Joanne announced that the Beech Hill subdivision developer has pulled out.
 
New Business:
Discussion ensued re: future land protection in town with no CC funds available and the
town facing other large expenses for town buildings.
The fire department Waffle Breakfast is March 7.
The next meeting will be on March 4, depending on a quorum availability.
                                                                                                 
Respectfully Submitted,
Judy Brophy


